

CEE Foundation Notes

15 August 2009

មូលនិធិខ្មែរសម្រាប់ការសិក្សា

Cambodian Education Excellence Foundation

www.ceefoundation.ord

WHAT'S AT THE CEE FOUNDATION ...

Second Disbursement of Scholarship



Our second disbursement of scholarship took place on June 24, 2009 at the Institute of Technology of Cambodia (ITC). CEE Foundation wishes to thank ITC, for providing the facility for the Award Ceremony, and our students volunteers who organized the event.

More scholarship awards took places in Takeo and Battambang:



01 Mar 2009 Phni Meas, Takeo

Organized by Tan Chiep.



13 Jan 2009 Ek Phnom, Battambang

Organized by Vann Vanroth and Tan Chiep.

Continued on page 2.

Eco-Friendly Computer Lab at Wat Po Bantey Chey



The Wat Po Banteay Chey School in Siemreap computer lab, funded by Chenda Smead and the Harpswell Foundation, is completely powered by solar panels. Not only that the lab has inexhaustible supply of power but also it stays green causing zero emission to our friendly environment.

The Wat Po Banteay Chey Computer lab is one of many other computer projects undertaking by CEE Foundation.

ITC Computer Lab

Many contributors have poured in to support the Computer Lab Project at ITC. The Computer lab will enhance student's computer literacy and facilitate the development of human



resources in Cambodia. The lab will be opened in September 2009. Thirty one DELL computers, one server, and one printer have been purchased and delivered to ITC. The CEE Foundation will provide tables and chairs for the lab.

Russey Chroy Computer Lab

CEE Foundation has received \$633.00 for Russey Chroy Computer Lab. This project is a join effort of the CEE Foundation and the Champions of Caring organizations — championsofcaring.org

About CEE Foundation Notes, contact Mengly Chean, menglyc@gmail.com.

PAGE 1 OF



More Scholarship Award



8 Jun 2009 Ek Phnom, Battambang

Organized by Vann Vanroth.

Students Meeting, Battambang



18 June 2009 — Our scholarship recipients in Battambang are not only working hard in the classroom, but also practicing management skill by helping in CEE Foundation

administration work. Here Vann Vanroth and students conducted a meeting to discuss the CEE Foundation scholarship.

Cambodian Community Day 2009





Since its inception on April 2007 the CEE Foundation has joined the Cambodian Community Day (CCD) Events every year. Look for our CEE Foundation booth at this coming **CCD 2009 Celebration** on August 23, 2009 at Ben Brenman Park in Alexandria, Virginia — cambodiancommunityday.org

The CCD seeks to integrate the Cambodian culture into American society. It has provided several CEE Foundation scholarships to students.

\$5 Plan - Five Dollars per Person per Year



Five dollars can do a lot for a poor student in Cambodia. Would you join our **\$5 Plan** family? Please send your contri-

bution, mark it '\$5 Plan" and send (payable) to:
CEE Foundation/Treasurer
9845 Canal Road
Montgomery Village, MD 20886

បិពុិស្តម្ភ — Kiosk at Svay Sach Phnom Hun Sen Elementary School



Menaly Chean turned his friends' contributions to his mother's funeral into а CEE Foundation Special Fund to build a Kiosk in his hometown. at Svay Sach

Phnom Hun Sen Elementary School, Kampong Cham. The Kiosk will provide the students with a place to study or relax during break times; it can be also used for other special events.

With a fund of \$1000, the construction of the kiosk began in early June 2009; it was completed in mid July 2009. The students will be able to use the kiosk starting this Fall 2009. Unfortunately, there are no furniture yet ...

Would you all help provide with some benches and, perhaps, a table and a writing board? *Please send your contribution, payable to:*

CEE Foundation/Treasurer 9845 Canal Road Montgomery Village, MD 20886

Mark your contribution with "For Kiosk."

A Student's Letter

Dear Aunts and Uncles,

It is my great pleasure to write to you today to share my excitement and award I just achieve.

Recently, I have been applying for scholarship to Europe under EMMA (Erasmus Mundus Mobility Asia) project, coorganized by France and other countries in Europe. Now, I am successfully accepted to University of Santiago de Compostela, Spain for one year exchange study program.

I would like to say "thank" for your mental and financial help to me and other Cambodian children. To me, your fund plays an important role to push me up in my study performance as I know my effort and accomplishment are rewarded and praised.

Last, I wish you all healthy, wealthy and happiness in the family.

Best regards, Nuth Sohoundany

CEE Foundation Notes Feedback

Please give us your feedback on CEE Foundation
Notes. E-mail Mengly Chean at menglyc@gmail.com
with your suggestions.

PAGE 2 OF 2